
         INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY CELEBRATIONS 

WEC, NDCH, 8
th

 March 2022 

 

The ‘International Women’s Day’ celebrations, on 8
th
March 2022 started with an “Out Reach 

Program” at Govt Girl’s Tribal Welfare Residential School, Golagamudi, S.P.S.R Nellore District. It was 

celebrated in the morning hours (10.30 A.M to 12.30 PM), in the school premises. Principal Madam Mrs. 

Laxmi, spoke about the importance of Women’s Day and thanked NDCH Principal & Management of 

Narayana Educational Institutions, for rendering dental services free for the children. Dr.Vandana 

Raghunath, Chairperson, WEC, NDCH felicitated Mrs. Laxmi and spoke on the importance of girl child 

education, impact of childhood marriages on a girl’s development and about the importance of “Gender 

equality”, and explained about the “#Break the bias” theme of IWD. All the women staff of NDCH who 

attended the program and all the staff of the school were introduced. The interns as part of Dental Health 

Education briefed up on the importance of primary & permanent teeth, oral hygiene practices, dental 

caries, ulcers, dental trauma, malocclusion, etc using Flip Charts & Flash Cards for all the assembled III 

to X class students. Pastries were distributed to all the children & staff. In the valedictory note all the staff 

members of all departments were thanked for rendering their services. The interns were awarded 

certificates as a token of recognition of their services in community programs. It was also conveyed that 

dental screening camps would resume after the break due to covid-19 restrictions & lockdown. Vans 

would be sent for the children to get treated at NDCH & NMCH, as the school was adopted under WEC, 

NDCH. Principal Mrs.Laxmi and all the school staff (both the teaching & non-teaching) were also 

thanked for their co-operation rendered throughout the program. The members of WEC, NDCH, 

Dr.Saroja, Dr.Swapna, Dr.Kiranmayi, Dr.Sukruta, Dr.Samatha and Dr.Prathyusha and other Women staff 

volunteered in organizing the event and participated with all enthusiasm. It was a great success. 

Further, in the afternoon hours (2.30 to 5.30 PM) along with the Interns (2K17 Batch), a program 

was organized in the mini-auditorium. Few contests, dance and skit programs to entertain the staff & 

students were conducted and prizes distributed. Most of the teaching & non-teaching staff and our 

Principal Sir, Dr.Ajay Reginald participated and it was a very memorable event. The program ended with 

cake cutting and distribution.  














